
 
 
 
 
 

Bim Afolami MP 

Member of Parliament for Hitchin & Harpenden 

House of Commons, London SW1A 0AA 

Tel: 01582 310 160  

 

 

 

 

Cllr. Richard Roberts, 

Leader of Hertfordshire County Council, 

County Hall 

Pegs Lane 

Hertford 

SG13 8DQ 

 

3rd August 2022 

 

Dear Richard, 

 

Clean Air around schools in Hitchin & Harpenden 

 

I trust this letter is well received. 

 

As you will know, I have previously campaigned for clean air zones around schools in Hitchin & Harpenden 

to help us tackle air pollution and protect our children from it. 

 

These zones would divert traffic away from school gates at the start and end of the school day, with 

alternatives such as walking, cycling and public transport being promoted. I believe that this campaign fits 

with the County Council’s wider ambitions on sustainability and would enable us to dramatically reduce air 

pollution around schools. 

 

I hope that you will share my vision for cleaner air for our children. 

 

I look forward to receiving your response. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 
 


